
T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Karl R. Amylon, General Manager 

DATE: January 12, 2021 

RE: Reports of December 1, 2, 15 and 25, 2020 Power Outages 

Attached for City Council review are memoranda from Electric System 
Engineering Manager Jeremy Bynum regarding the power outages of December 1, 2, 15 
and 25, 2020.  Mr. Bynum and Electric Division Manager Andy Donato will attend the 
City Council meeting of January 21, 2021, in order to address any questions and/or 
concerns that Councilmembers may have. 
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